
 

 

A lovely sunny week for Ruby class – don’t forget to name sunhats! 

In English we have been looking at the features of wanted posters and have spotted 
question and exclamation marks in them. We’ve been great at spotting these punctuation 
marks in our guided reading sessions too. In Maths we have been measuring length and weight this 
week, using rulers to measure length and balance scales to find and compare weight with cubes. In 
DT we have been showing the school value; team player by working with a chosen partner to design 
our chairs for Baby bear. We are really looking forward to building these next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths – measuring and comparing length 

Key dates:  

Card recycling into Ruby class on or before – Tuesday 20th May 

Sports morning and picnic – Wednesday 21st May 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be writing setting 
descriptions of the woods. 
 
In Maths we will continue to compare 
and solving problems with capacity. 

Read 5 times a week (Books changed on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics task – will it happen? and Balancing objects 
 
Word reading task – QR code stuck in reading record 


